
Hi,

My name is Elizabeth but you can call me Lizzie. Let me tell you why you should

vote for me to be your leader in Pupil Cabinet.

Starting off, I would like to say that I am interested to hear your thoughts and

your ideas on how to make this school a better place. I am a good listener who

will value everyone’s voice and I will do my best to include your input for the

benefit of all students. I will also address your questions and requests seriously.

The reason this is important is to help you get the best possible experience at

the school.

My first priority is to raise money for new supplies, such as play equipment for

outside like Hula Hoops and I don’t mean crisps! I would start the fund-raising

process by running a bake sale with some of my friends. Any money not used will

be donated to children’s charities to help make more children smile.

I would lastly like to say that I will be able to schedule meetings with Ms

Khangura (our Headteacher) and Ms Barr (our Deputy Head) to find out when we

will be able to set up bake sales and other fund raising activities. We would also

be able to discuss the type of equipment you guys would like and we can see

what is appropriate.

Don’t just vote for me because you think that my speech is good. Vote for me

because you want to help make our school a better place for everyone!

Thank you.


